
Dear Graduates,  

 

On behalf of Lincoln University faculty and staff, I would like to congratulate you with 

successfully completing your courses of study. I hope that you will be able to use the knowledge 

and skills you acquired to improve your own lives and lives of people around you. Obtaining a 

university degree is an accomplishment that will have a profound effect on your future.  

 

You should be proud of what you have achieved!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mikhail Brodsky  

President of Lincoln University  


